
Feb 24, 2017 
 
Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 
 
Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 
 
Allowing special interest and big corporations to influence our representatives are ruining our 
democracy. Matching small donors contributions would improve the integrity of our political system. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mrs. Kayron Garstka 
24801 SW Ladd Hill Rd 
Sherwood, OR 97140-5012 
(503) 625-6576 
 
 
 
 


